
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

From Mrs Barber 

Happy New Year and welcome back to another  

challenging and exciting term.  Please read through 

together our year group curriculum letters to find 

out what the children will be learning this term.  If 

you can add your expertise in anyway please let us 

know. 
 

Stars of the week   

Year 3 /4 — Lizzie 

Always presenting her work to a high 

standard. 

 

Year 2 – Isabella 

For listening to instructions to  

improve her organisational skills. 

 

Year R /1 — Daisy 

For super observational drawing and 

painting of flowers during Arts 

morning. 

 

Week ending 6th January 2017 

Book Bags 

Keyboard Invoices 

How food smart are you?

leaflets 

Book Bags and website 

Singer Hill Synagogue  - KS1 

Singer Hill Synagogue—KS2 

Corinium Museum—Year  3 4 

Parents’ diary 

School Lunches 

Please adjust your settings on Parent Pay if 

you require email confirmation  that your lunch 

choices have been registered. 

 

Mannequin Link 

You can still watch our Jumper Day 

mannequin on our website home page 

or using the link below: 

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=BGiDxW3oSFE 

 

Website 

On the website this week are the 

photographs of our Christmas  

activities.  Due to unforeseen 

web issues last term they did not 

upload.  Enjoy the gallery Many Happy Returns to: 

Sophie 

Tilly 

 

who celebrated their  birthdays  

during the holidays and this week. 


